
This year the children will be designing a portrait or Christmas picture to include on a
class t-towel! This will be pre-ordered, look out for an email or class message chat about

how to order in the coming weeks! 
These will make a great Christmas present... and last for years!!

Join us on Facebook - search for ‘Friends of Puddletown School’ and request to join!

CHRISTMAS T-TOWELS

*18th October* - Cake sale & 2nd hand uniform sale (Yr 4 to bake)
*5th December* - Carols Around the Village 

Christmas Jumper Shop
Casterbridge Rotary Raffle (details to follow)

Class Christmas t-towels (pre-order, details to follow)
Mince pies & mulled wine at the Christmas performances

AGM & FIRST MEETING OF THE YEAR

THINGS TO LOOK FORWARD TO...

OCTOBER
Newsletter

We held the FoPS AGM on 24th September, new members were welcomed and new committee members
appointed. 

The Co Chairs are now Faith Kirby & Jenny Heaver, Treasurer, Gemma Dayment and     
 Co-Secretaries Lisa Ashdown & Tara Hill.

If you have any queries about any events or would like to support FoPS then please do send us an email
at fopspta@hotmail.com

FACEBOOK


